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9th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have decided to put our Sports days together and hold them for both Key Stage 2, Key Stage 1 

and Reception classes on Wednesday 18th June, weather permitting. 

 

Key Stage 2 sports will be held in the morning and will start at 9.30am.  There will be traditional 

races followed by a carousel of more fun type activities.  There will be refreshments throughout the 

morning.  At 12.00pm, there will be a chance for a picnic lunch with your child.  You are invited to 

stay if you also have a child in Key Stage 1 or Reception. 

 

If you are a parent of Key Stage 1 and Reception children and you haven't been for the morning, 

you are invited to come and join us for the picnic lunch with the rest of the school at 12.00pm.  The 

Key Stage 1 and Reception sports day will start at 1.00pm.  There will be a carousel of fun events 

with some races to conclude the afternoon.  The refreshments will continue throughout the 

afternoon as well. 

 

More information about the lunch options for the day will be sent out soon. 

 

We look forward to lots of you being able to join us for the day. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 
Mrs Z Dudley 

Headteacher 


